

ENGLISH EXERCISE

I. Answer the questions based on the text above!

January 23, 2014

George Sebastian
Prosperous Company
25 Saint John Court
Hatfield, CA 08065

Dear Mr. Sebastian,

I am writing to apply for the programmer position advertised in the Times Union. As requested, I am enclosing a completed job application, my certification, my resume and three references.

The opportunity presented in this listing is very interesting, and I believe that my strong technical experience and education will make me a very competitive candidate for this position. The key strengths that I possess for success in this position include: I have successfully designed, developed, and supported live use applications. I strive for continued excellence, and I provide exceptional contributions to customer service for all customers. With a BS degree in Computer Programming, I have a full understanding of the full life cycle of a software development project. I also have experience in learning and excelling at new technologies as needed.

Please see my resume for additional information on my experience. I can be reached anytime via email at john.donaldson@example.com or my cell phone, 909-555-5555. Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to speaking with you about this employment opportunity.

Sincerely,
John Donaldson

1. Who is particularly suited for the position?
2. How can John Donaldson be reached?
3. Who writes the application letter?
4. Where is the vacancy being advertised?
5. How many references are enclosed?
6. When was the application letter sent?

II. Match the word in the column A with the meaning in column

No	Word	Definition
1	Dread	a feeling of great sadness
2	Bliss	perfect happiness or enjoyment
3	Conceive	to feel worried about something that is going to happen or may happen
4	Grace	imagine a particular situation that is going to happen or may happen
5	Sorrow	polite and pleasant

III. Choose the correct answer based on the dialogue below!

1. Tina : What's the problem Rita?
Rita : I forgot where I put the assignment?
Tina : That's too bad. help you find it?
Rita : Yes, please. Thank you.
The correct words to fill in the blank is
A. I'd love to ...

- B. I wonder if I
- C. Would you like me to
- D. What can I do to
- E. I would like to

2. Gian : I am disappointed with my English score.
 Bayu : Why? Is it bad?
 Gian : Yes, it is. I think I need an extra class.
 Bayu : I think there will be an extra class with Mr. Barnes. Would you like to join?
 Gian : Certainly. I will talk to him soon.
 The underlined word has a same meaning with

- A. I'd love to.
- B. Thank you.
- C. I don't think so.
- D. Unfortunately.
- E. That's impossible.

The text is for no 3 to 5.

Main ingredients:

1. 250 gr cod or any white meat fish
2. 125 gr tapioca or corn flour
3. 2 table spoon soya sauce
4. Salt and pepper
5. 1 table spoon oil
6. For type kapal selam, you need 3 hard boiled eggs slice half

Soup ingredients:

7. 5 Chillies. . . * 2 tbsp Ebi
8. 100 gr palm sugar. * 250 ml sugar
9. 2 tbsp sugar. . * 1tbsp tamarind
10. Salt and pepper
11. 2 tbsp soya sauce

Method

1. Boil all soup ingredients into sauce pan Serving
2. Blend all ingredients into food processor until they are smooth like a dough, you could put splash of water if you need it.
3. Put enough fish cake into your hand and put half boiled egg in the middle and cover it with the dough and put into boiled water until floating.
4. Drain all the water, deep fry it and add some of the soup.

3. The text tells us about _____
- A. How to make pempek Palembang
 - B. How to eat pempek Palembang
 - C. The soup ingredients to make pempek Palembang
 - D. How to prepare to make pempek Palembang
 - E. The equipment needed to make pempek Palembang

Scientists believe that the earth's original atmosphere probably consisted of ammonia and methane. Perhaps 20 million years ago the atmosphere evolved into something resembling the modern composition of 78 percent nitrogen, 20 percent oxygen, and a variety of other gasses. One factor that was instrumental in causing the change in the atmosphere was the evolution of plant life; oxygen is part of the modern day atmosphere because of plant life and the process of photosynthesis that goes along with it.

4. The topic of the passage is...
- A. The static atmosphere
 - B. The change in the atmosphere
 - C. The earth's original atmosphere
 - D. The process of photosynthesis
 - E. The evolution of plant life
5. Changes in the earth's atmosphere took place because of the following except...
- A. The changing composition of gasses
 - B. The development of plant life
 - C. The earth's original atmosphere
 - D. The process of photosynthesis
 - E. The evolution of the ecosystem